
Good evening James, 

 

I understand your colleagues in the Highways Team have requested a word version of the DfS 

(attached) and some further amendments to the drawing I submitted earlier today – please find 

attached a revised version. 

 

Also, on behalf of Southern Water, I confirm that an extension to the target determination date until 

28th March 2024 is acceptable. 

 

Thank you 

Regards 

 

Anne 

  

Anne Dugdale BA (Hons), MCD, MRTPI, PIEMA  

Senior Technical Director,  

 

www.arcadis.com 




